
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager  

 

Date:  July 5, 2022 

 

Subject: R-45-22, Compensation of Acting Department Director Agyemang-Duah  

 

 

This Resolution provides the City Council’s consent for compensating Kwaku Agyemang-Duah 

as the ADOT Acting Department Director beyond six months as required by City Charter Article 

VI, Section 2.   

 

The nationwide search to fill the Director position is ongoing. 

 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager  


